
April 15, 2013 GCatHR Director meeting. 
 
In attendance: 
Loren Janulewicz 
Larry Ransford 
John Hartnett 
Irene was out of town and Vic was caught in a snow storm down south 
 
Discussions: 
 
> Financials: Business in March was down compared to 2012 because of bad weather. Days 
open March, 2012 were 29, compared to 14 in 2013. Rounds were 2633 in 2012 to 700 in 2013. 
Loss was $18,000, for the month, still up for the year by $7,000 
 
> Weather is also having an effect on play in April as well 
 
> Outside tournament schedule continues to grow with 20 scheduled and several pending 
 
> Improved T-time system is getting the kinks worked out and is a big improvement over old one 
 
> Golf Now is set up and we look for it to bring in new players 
 
> Noonan's has set up a new beverage program in Billy's and on the cart for the golfers 
 
> Bobby is getting the course in top condition for summer play 
 
> The irrigation system on the back 9 is showing it's age and will need to be the first project 
scheduled once funds are available 
 
> The club has added more rental clubs more pull carts which is added revenue 
 
> Covered carts are taking a beating, will need to review cost and return for the fall golf season 


